
NOTICE OF SCHOOL BOARD ELECTION 

KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to qualified electors of 

the Kenosha Unified School District that a School Board 
election will be held on April 3, 2018, to fill three board 
positions.  The three candidates receiving the highest 
vote totals will be named to three-year terms expiring 
April 23, 2021.  The current board members whose 
terms expire in 2018 are Tamarra Coleman, Michael 
Falkofske and Mary Snyder.       

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY FURTHER GIVEN that 

nomination papers must be filed with and received by the 
filing officer in the Superintendent’s Office at the 
Educational Support Center, 3600-52nd Street, Kenosha, 
Wisconsin, prior to 5:00 P.M. on January 2, 2018.  
Nomination papers shall be accompanied by a sworn 
Declaration of Candidacy.  A Campaign Registration 
Statement shall be completed and submitted to the filing 
officer before circulating nomination papers. 

 
The first day on which nomination papers may be 

circulated is December 1, 2017.  The number of required 
signatures on nomination papers shall be not less than 
100 nor more than 200 electors.  

 
If a primary election is necessary, it will be held on 

February 20, 2018. 
 
A description of the School District boundaries can 

be obtained from the filing officer. 
 
Dated this 27th day of November, 2017. 

 
 Daniel Wade 

  School District Clerk 


